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Finn Olbye <olbyef@islanta.com>
Wednesday, January 27, 2010 8:26 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Sirs

I have followed the discussion on levearage of USA brokers from my post
at fxBootCamp trader (not US citizen.
I am confident that the 1:10 leaverage will spoil the livelihood of US
traders and US Brokers and will not effect us a foreign traders that
benefits from good education from companies as fxBootCamp.

Best Regards
Finn Olbye
Tallinn, Estonia (DK citizen with account in GFT UK, SaxoBank and ACM.


